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July 20, 2021 
 
 
 
Via E-mail 
 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada 
Pacific and Yukon Office 
210A-757 West Hastings Street  
Vancouver, BC V6C 3M2 
 
Attention: Regina Write, Regional Director, Pacific and Yukon Region, Impact Assessment 
Agency of Canada 
 
 
Dear Ms. Write: 
 
RE: Withdrawal of Kitimat Liquefied Natural Gas Terminal Project (KLNG Project) 
Environmental Assessment Certificate (EAC) E06-01 Amendment Application Request  
 
Chevron Canada Limited (Chevron), on behalf of KM LNG Operating General Partnership (KM 
LNG), is requesting that its application for an amendment to EAC E06-01, to authorize proposed 
changes to the KLNG Project, be withdrawn from consideration. Since the Project is being 
processed under Substitution, we also inform that a similar withdrawal request is being made to 
the BC Environmental Assessment Office (EAO). 
 
KM LNG would like to thank you and your staff and all organization and individuals that 
participated in this process. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

Emily Jobson 
HSER Environment & Regulatory Lead 
 
cc:  Heidi Gibson, Executive Project Director, Oil, Gas and Industrials – Northeast and Skeena 

Regions 
 

<Original signed by>




